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Hello dear sponsorship family, 
 
   “For God, so loved the world that he gave his only begotten son that whosoever would 
believe on him should not perish but have everlasting life.”  John 3:16 is one of the most 
known and beloved Scriptures in the holy Bible, and was the text used this past Friday in 
the chapel service at Abbott Christian Academy.  Pastor Abraham charged the staff, 
teachers, and students to mirror the love of Christ through service and acts of love, as well 
as honor for those in authority. We are thrilled to report that one of our teachers, as well 
as one of the security guards responded and gave their heart to the Lord. God is moving 
among our students, faculty, and the Board. Thanks to your generous and consistent 
giving, lives are being eternally changed.  
 

Praise reports: 
 The above paragraph is our greatest praise report. We praise God for adding to the 

Kingdom two new souls.  We are so grateful that Pastor Abraham is leading chapel 
services at our school. This is mandatory for all board, staff and students as well as 
being open to all family/foster members.  This is also an extension of Rock Church 
Kenya.  
  

 Madam Felister Musi, our Rock Church Liaison, is already proving to be 
invaluable. Through several site surveys, she has identified some facility and 
landscaping needs to help the school’s safety & appearance. She has also met with 
all the teachers to better understand their jobs & to hear their suggestions to better 
equip the students for learning, as well as meeting their state requirements.  She 
also lovingly & graciously promised to be a mother / counselor to the teachers and 
the young students.  We thank God for the blessing to all that she has become  

·          

  
 Prayer: 

 Pray for funding sufficient to build a small Chapel on the grounds so Pastor 
Abraham can conduct daily services and host the school’s daily Bible class. He is 
currently using one of the larger classrooms for these events  
  

 Pray specifically that the spirits of corruption and poverty be broken in Kenya.  Also 
pray against the spirit of competition and jealousy among the churches.  
  

 Pray that the remaining stolen items and food stuffs will be returned/provided for 
quickly. 

 

 Please pray concerning our next mission trip. We would like to take a small team 
specifically to paint the exterior and interior of our new school, as well as some 
community projects. We are planning to go this Summer, 2024.  We have some 
adults and three high schoolers who have already voiced an interest in going. 



  
Ways to pay for your ACCC Sponsorship Child  
1. You can give via check or cash in the general offering with Africa Mission noted in the 
memo or on the offering envelope.  
2. Mail your check to The Rock Church 3078 Highway 101, Bridgeport, TX 76426  
3. Give online at http://theRockBridgeport.com website. 
Select Fund / Child Sponsor / Abbott Orphanage when you give.  
  
Btw, you can now set up automatic monthly payments when you give online by selecting 
the “Regularly” option on the Frequency button then choose either Weekly, Bi-weekly, 
Monthly, etc. It can be a great relief to know that your sponsorship payment will not be 
missed or forgotten. 
  
Payment options for your ACCC Sponsorship Child.  Payments are due on the first of 
every month and sent out on the 15th to cover the month's expenses. We have three 
payment options for your convenience.  
1. Monthly @ $35 per child   
2. Quarterly @ $105 per child  
3. Yearly @ $420 per child  
  
We are blessed to be your Mission Pastors. We rejoice and thank God daily for your 
commitment to help care for these precious children. Thank you and God bless you!   
  
Steve & Kim Warren  
Mission Pastors, The Rock Church http://theRockBridgeport.com 
https://abbottchristian.org 
  

He who gives to the poor lacks nothing... Proverbs 28:27a 
 


